
Teaching 
Squares

What is it?

A process for faculty members of
varying disciplines and levels of
experience to learn from each other
through observation & discussion. 
 
It is NOT evaluative or judgmental.

How does it work?

1. Faculty form small, diverse
groups & set up expectations. 
2. Group members independently
observe each other teach one class. 
3. Members write about their
observations & reflections. 
4. Group meets to share and
discuss observations and ideas.

Why should I 

participate?

Share your expertise with other
faculty and learn new ideas. 
 
Gain service credit toward
promotion & tenure. 
 
Discover tools and techniques to
enhance your classroom teaching,
online and in person. 
 
Build community.

Where can I 

learn more?

Come to the introductory meeting: 

Friday, September 21st 
12-1pm 

CELT Office  
Egan Library Room 103 

Contact Kaia Henrickson,
Information Literacy Librarian 
kbhenrickson@alaska.edu 
796-6515


